
REPORT OF THE 

HIGHER EDUCATION SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE 

ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

 

August 17, 2018 

 

Senator Sample and Representative Dotson, Co-Chairs: 

 

The Higher Education Subcommittee met Monday, June 18, 2018, at 10:00 a.m., in Committee 

Room A of the MAC Building, Little Rock, Arkansas.  The Subcommittee heard testimony from 

the following regarding campus food insecurity: 

 

1. Brian James, UCA Bear Essentials Food Pantry 

2. Amber Wolf, UALR Trojan Food Pantry; and 

3. Dr. Sean Huss, Professor of Sociology,  and Professor James Stobaugh, Arkansas Tech’s 

Green and Gold Cupboard 

 

The presenters noted that the food pantries serve students, faculty and employees. 

                     

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Senator Jason Rapert, Co-Chair                           Representative Greg Leding, Co-Chair 

 


